Herald Fodge

California's Clean Vehicles program is very restricting and unnecessary. This will greatly increase
the cost of doing business in Washington as well as handicapping our trucking industry which is
already not able to function up to our needs. The State of Washington should make rules in this state
that, if needed??, will not hinder and cripple the businesses and industries of this state.



